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Reconciliation Position Statement 

Acknowledgement of Country 

AT Resolutions acknowledges the Traditional Custodians of the lands where we live and work. We pay 
our respects to Elders past and present and extend that respect to all Aboriginal and Torres Strait 
Islander peoples. 

Where We Stand 

AT Resolutions is a small, Canberra-based business focused on the inspection and servicing of assistive 
technology and safety-critical equipment. We work across the disability, aged care, and government 
sectors — and we understand the importance of respect, inclusion, and community connection. 

We believe that reconciliation isn’t just the responsibility of large companies. Every business, no matter 
the size, has a role to play in building better relationships with Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander 
peoples. 

What We’re Doing 

As a newly established business, our approach is practical and in proportion to our capacity. Right now, 
our focus is on: 

• Including Acknowledgement of Country in our public communications; 

• Looking for opportunities to work with local Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander suppliers, 
trades, or professionals; 

• Building our awareness of Indigenous histories and cultures relevant to our work; 

• Making sure that as the business grows, our reconciliation efforts do too — in ways that are 
meaningful, not tokenistic. 

Looking Ahead 

We’re not pursuing a formal Reconciliation Action Plan at this stage, but our position is aligned with the 
intent of the Reflect RAP framework. We’ll revisit our approach regularly as the business grows and as 
new opportunities arise to contribute more directly. 
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